
 

Warren-Newport Public Library District 

Board of Trustees 

Committee of the Whole Report 
 

Committee Work:  Buildings and Grounds 

Date and Time:  December 7, 2021 

Summary: What was discussed, reported on, accomplished? Was there consensus on a decision? 

Update on Water Fountains 

Ryan informed the Board that Kevin has confirmed with the manufacturer that we can connect a non-

refrigerated bottle filler unit to our existing water fountain. The unit will draw refrigerated water from the 

existing water fountain. There is an expected seven week lead time for the order. Costs are expected to 

be approximately $1400 - $1700 for the unit itself plus installation costs. 

Ryan to provide an update the next Committee of the Whole meeting in February. 

Recommendation(s) for Board Action (if any): 

Move that the Board approve xxx (consent agenda) or (new business) 

none 

Agenda Item(s) for next Committee of the Whole: 

Update on Water Fountain 

 

Submitted by/date: 

George Kotsinis / December 7, 2021 

 


